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CHARTING THE COURSE: 2022 HAI REBASELINE 

 

    2022 HAI Rebaseline Blast Email 

 
Email sent to: All NHSN Patient Safety Component facilities and Group users 
Email sent on: September 18th, 2024  

 

We are excited to announce that new materials designed to enhance your understanding of the 2022 HAI 

Rebaseline are now available!  Learn more about these new resources below.  

 

2022 HAI Rebaseline Progress Tracker 

The 2022 HAI Rebaseline Progress Tracker is now available! This new webpage provides insight into the 2022 

HAI Rebaseline by outlining each stage of the project and providing status updates related to the addition of 

new SIR and SUR analysis reports in NHSN. We encourage users to check this page for regular updates as the 

NHSN team progresses through the various stages of the 2022 HAI Rebaseline. 

Track our Progress: https://www.cdc.gov/nhsn/2022rebaseline/progress-tracker.html  

Please send questions to NHSN@cdc.gov or using the ServiceNow platform, with subject line: “Rebaseline 

Progress Tracker.” 

 

Quarterly National HAI Incidence Brief Report 

This new report summarizes national HAI data from 2022 at the quarterly-level and comments on the 

comparison of these SIRs to those from a pre-pandemic (2019) time. The paper highlights the shift in the MRSA 

bacteremia SIRs that occurred throughout 2022. We encourage users to review this paper for additional context 

prior to the release of the 2022 Rebaseline analytic reports. 

NHSN Reports: https://www.cdc.gov/nhsn/datastat/index.html  

 

Rebaseline Webinar Slides  

The NHSN Rebaseline Team would like to express our sincere thanks to the over 3,800 attendees who 

participated in the Rebaseline webinars on August 20th and 21st. For those unable to attend the August 

webinars, a copy of the slides is available on the NHSN Rebaseline website, in the “Education & Training” tab 

(https://www.cdc.gov/nhsn/2022rebaseline/analysis-resources.html). A copy of the recorded presentation will 

be posted on the same website in the coming weeks. 
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